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2023-2024 District Pesticide Notice:   

  

In the course of operations, pesticides and herbicides will be used in the Hamtramck Public School 

District indoors and outdoors. Beginning July 2023 and ending June 2024, district personnel and 

various licensed vendors will periodically apply herbicides for weed control on athletic fields, 

stadiums, fence lines, sidewalks, parking areas, etc. These materials are used in accordance with 

proper application procedures and regulations. Please direct specific questions to the Buildings & 

Grounds Dept., (313) 591-7403 or call the National Pesticide Information Center at 1-800-858-

7378.  


